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As the winter weather rolled in, Larry Sword opened the meeting with the Invocation, and
helped pray for good skiing.

GUESTS

We had the good fortune this AM to have two new faces: Carl Boulden, who was brought by
Ken Schlagel, and Mike Yanish, who was invited by Freddy Pasternack. Welcome, Gentlemen,
please join us and help serve youth.

BITHHDAYS

Today we serenaded Al Brunner in our usual 'wonderful" way. Many returns Al!!
INDUCTION

Lt. Bob Hugo took great pleasure in welcoming newest member Coy Horton to our club. Coy
was sponsored by none other than John Young. Welcome, Coy, glad to have you aboard.
X-MAS TREE LOT

Joe Marci reported on the Tree Lot Committee's meeting last Wed. at Frank Middleton's
house. All arrangements have been completed. The trees will be delivered the day be-
fore Thanksgiving, and work will start on Fri., making ready for business on Sat. Good
Job, gentlemen!!
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the results into Joe Marci.
BOYS CLUB DINNER

The annual Thanksgiving Day Dinner for the Boys Club is scheduled for Tuesday, Nov. 25,
at the club at 8th and Lipan. If you have not worked this project before, see Bill
Walters and sign up. You will not regret it!

BETTER AIR

Last call! This Sat., Nov 15, we will be installing signs. Please see Bill Litchfield.
THANKSGIVING BASKETS

Again this year, our club has donated money to purchase 5 food baskets for the needy for
Thanksgiving Day Dinner. People are needed to help shop and/or deliver the baskets.
If you are interested, see Oscar Sorenson.

GOBLINS CALLING

Another great job, guys! Program chairman Bob Avery reported 14 members came and called
271 kids, of which 53% were home on time. Those participating were: Randy Hampton,

Don Thompson, Kent Gloor, Oscar Sorenson, Lupe Salinas, Tom Mauro, Larry Stevenson,

Bob Avery, Bill Eddy, Bill Litchfield, Tom Evans, Bill Morgan, Dr. Ed, and Joe Marci.
Special thanks to Tom Mauro & United Banks for use of their phones, and Randy Hampton
for twisting Kentucky Fried Chicken's leg for the treats to the kids.

Y-YOUTH CAMPAIGHN

Tom Mauro announced that he still needs two more people to help with the campaign sch-
eduled for Jan. & Feb. If you can help out, please see Tom.

BEST WISHES

John Young indicated that long—-time member Doug Morton would be setting a date to get
married soon. Please accept best wishes from all the members of Monaco South for a happy
future.

PROGRAM

Oscar Sorenson introduced Bob Trujillo, who is with the Dept. of Justice. Bob teaches
at the National Academy in Boulder, and came today to discuss the status of the prisons
in our country.

Apparently, the greatest problem facing the correctional system is the lack of space.
The cost of one cell is estimated to be $100,000, and even though there are currently
five new facilities under construction, the need for space is gquickly outgrowing space
available.
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